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Phase 1 Deactivation of Building 237-H/238-H

Savannah River Site

Aiken/Aiken/South Carolina

This activity is for completion of Safe Shutdown thru Phase 1 Deactivation of 237-H/238-H/238-1H facilities. Although individual building
numbers, 237-H/238-H are essentially one facility with connected roof structure and ventilation. 238-1H is a 238-H ancillary facility containing Out
of Service chilled water system. No work is planned for 238-1H other than housekeeping. 237-H provides storage for parts and supplies utilized
within the tritium facilities as well as storage in air hoods for tritium contaminated reservoirs. 238-H contains equipment in air hoods to reclaim
empty reservoirs for reuse within the weapons programs. Reclamation is no longer cost effective thus the need for shutdown. Deactivation will
reduce risk from contamination allowing building services to be air gapped. This will provide a "cold and dark" state with minimal cost for
surveillance and maintenance of the facility.

B1.28 - Placing a facility in an environmentally safe condition
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